
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 4, 2013 
 
 
Ms. Barcy McNeal 
 Docketing Division 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio  43215-3794 
 
 
RE:    Case No.  13-01-AU-RPT 
  90-5340 –RC-TRF 
 
Dear Ms. McNeal: 
 
 
In reference to the Appendix A in Case 13-0001-AU-RPT filed on August 7, 2013, the certificate filed for 
United Telephone Company of Ohio d/b/a Centurylink was filed under docket 90-5340-RC-TRF in1992 
and has never been in use. The certificate should be cancelled. We are filing this letter in docket 13-0001-
AU-RPT for removal from Appendix A and in docket  90-5340-RC-TRF to cancel certification. 
 
Should you have questions or require additional information regarding these corrections, please contact 
me at 614-220-8629 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/ss/ Gary Baki 
 
Gary Baki 
State Regulatory manager 
 
 
 
 
 

17 S. High St. Ste 600 
Columbus OH 43215 

Tel:  614-220-8629 
Fax:  614-224-3902 

gary.s.baki@centurylink.com 
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